
Network Charter School’s Local School Wellness Policy Triennial Assessment Report
During School Year 2021-2022, Network Charter School conducted a triennial assessment of the local school 

wellness policy. 
The assessment included the following:

Evaluation of the LSWP and how it compares to model policies
The extent that Network Charter School is in compliance with the LSWP; and

Evaluation of the progress towards goals listed in the policy
Below is a summary of the results of the assessment.

•Teaching students how 
to assess their own 

health and make goals 
for improvement

•Keeping a strong focus 
on mental health (and 

providing many 
resources)

•Physical movement is 
done throughout the 

school day

We met these goals

Not all afternoon snacks 
provided meet state 

standards due to cost 
constraints. However, all 
breakfasts and lunches 
served by the Culinary 
class meet or exceed 

these standards.
We are still working on 
these goals Model Policy Comparison

We adopted new 
language from the 

model policy into our 
existing policy, including 

an introduction, fund 
raising and celebrations 
sections, and a section 

on the tri-annual 
notification of policy.

Overall school compliance

Network Charter is 
compliant with our 

school wellness policy.


